ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF SPEECH AND HEARING
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Submitted to the Director.
                    Sub:  Permission to reuse AIISH publications-reg. 
                 Ref: E-mail received from Dr. Namita dated 19.06.18

Respected Madam,
With reference to the above, please find enclosed a request received from Dr. Namita Maria John, a PG student on permission to use our publication, Malayalam Articulation Test for a clinical study. Like this, we have been receiving a number of queries seeking permission to re-use our publications. 
In this regard, it is kindly suggested to permit the reuse of our publications for educational and research purpose as a goodwill gesture. A draft application form designed in this regard is enclosed herewith. 
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